
 
 
 

Pierremont PTO is excited for another fun year!  
 

Volunteers are always needed and will be announced prior to events 
and fundraisers so please look for a time that is convenient for you. 

Your help allows us to continue to hold successful events.  
WE NEED YOU!!! 

 

Pierremont PTO Board Members for 2019-2020 
 

President:  Jessica Bruner jessyerose14@yahoo.com  
Vice President:  Sarah Rohan sarah.rohan@gmail.com 
Secretary:  Crystal Naliborski cnaliborski@gmail.com 
Treasurer: Christina Knott dandcknott@juno.com 

 

Looking for more information??? 
Pierremont website: parkwayschools.net/pierremont 

Pierremont PTO Facebook page:  @PierremontPTO 
Also look in Dr. Piccinni’s weekly emails and newsletters. 

 
Contact Jessica Bruner if you ever have any questions. 


